
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

www.fdot.gov 

 

For Immediate Release 

June 5, 2020 

Contact: Beth Frady 

Beth.Frady@dot.state.fl.us 

FDOT Provides Update on I-10 Checkpoint at Florida/Alabama State Line 
 

TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – In accordance with Phase 2 of Governor Ron DeSantis’ Safe. Smart. Step-by-

Step. Plan for Florida’s Recovery, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has deactivated the 

checkpoint for screening travelers seeking to enter Florida on Interstate 10 at the Florida/Alabama state 

line.  

 

Motorists are encouraged to drive cautiously and safely while crews are working to deactivate the 

checkpoint.  

 

The Interstate 95 checkpoint at the Florida/Georgia state line remains active at this time. Future updates 

will be provided via FDOT’s social media platforms – Facebook: @FLDOT, Twitter: @MyFDOT and 

Instagram: @my_fdot. 

 

Motorists seeking real-time traffic information should refer to fl511.com/. 
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